
Missing  South  Tahoe  woman
found safe
Camilyn Kay Price-Miller of South Lake Tahoe has been found
alive and safe.

She had been reported missing on April 4 by South Lake Tahoe
police officers. She contacted police April 5 when she learned
people were looking for her.

It is not known where she had been.

Her  husband,  Jeffrey  Miller,  remains  in  custody  on  an
attempted murder warrant out of Nevada County. He allegedly
tried to beat his wife to death in November.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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